

Children's Burns Trust 2 Grosvenor Gardens London, SW1W 0DH T: +44 (0) 20 7881 0902 F: +44 (0) 20 7730 6837 E: info@cbtrust.org.uk www.cbtrust.org.uk

Graham Ferris General Manager IFEDA The Barn Radclive Road Buckingham MK18 4AA

6th March 2018

Dear Graham

I am writing to add my thanks to those of Paul and Kim, and to ask you to pass these on to your members for the generous donation of £1,490, raised at your AGM last year. The support that you give us is very much appreciated and will help us to deliver our programme this year. Please find enclosed our certificate of thanks.

Following the cheque presentation on 21st February 2018, we have updated the latest fundraising update on our website, in case you would like to share this with colleagues. https://www.cbtrust.org.uk/2018/01/08/fundraising-update-january-2018/

With renewed thanks and kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

ALISON TWEDDLE
Operations Manager